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Transpacific services return to normal 

  

Transpacific Industries this morning announced that all waste collection services have returned to 
normal, following the company’s decision on 19 August 2014 to ground its heavy vehicle fleet nationally 
after one of its trucks was involved in a fatal traffic accident in South Australia.  

Transpacific CEO Robert Boucher said: “We have worked hard to return our fleet to operation, clear the 
backlog and get back to normal services as quickly as possible. Our customers and the broader 
community have been very supportive and I would like to thank them for their ongoing patience over 
this period.” 

Further information regarding the impact of the grounding of the fleet and subsequent resumption of 
services will be provided at or before the Annual General Meeting on 29 October 2014. 
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